
 

 

Telfer High School Workshops Policy  
  
To ensure the quality of our services and to provide the best experience to the Telfer School of 
Management students, the following guidelines have been established for all high school workshops and 
presentations.  

 
Scheduling and cancellation   
The established timeslots based on the Telfer School of Management staff and student’s availability can 
only be booked during the registration period. If you must cancel a workshop, please do so by sending 
us a cancellation email at your earliest convenience. Rescheduling can be arranged when available.   

 
Recording of Workshops and Sharing of Content   
The recording of workshops is prohibited unless consent has been given for the Telfer School of 
Management and the presenter. An overview of the workshop content will be shared after the 
presentation.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at undergraduate@telfer.uOttawa.ca.  
  
The Student Experience Team of the Student Services Centre   
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